
September 14,2007 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 0 303$29 -- 0 

Attached are five copies of proposed tariff sheets for Sumter Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
as follows: 

First Revised Sheet No. 8.9 
Second Revised Sheet No. 10.4 
Second Revised Sheet No. 10.5 

In addition to the proposed tariffs, one copy of the existing tariffs in legislative format 
is also enclosed. 

First Revised Sheet No. 8.9 is submitted to correct an error on Original Sheet 8.9 CMP 

CoQR_ that was approved on September 5, 2007. The supporting Financial Review 
Allocated Cost of Service and Retail Rate Revisions Executive Summary submitfed CTR 
with Original Sheet 8.9 indicated the appropriate net Energy Charge for the ody LO 

GCL was to eliminate Special Provision 4.D. (0.8 cents (eight mills) per kWh reductionlin & 

OFC -_n_.D with our customer we determined that Special Provision 4.D should continue2o CD 
RCA -_I__ apply so we added it to Original Sheet 8.10 but failed to adjust the Energy Charge L -  

sew - 
SGA First Revised Sheets No. 10.4 and 10.5 are submitted to help clarify f&y 

requirements for payment of a contribution in aid of construction. They contain no 
changes to the monthly rates. SEC 

E@R -- I customer that will qualify for this rate was 5.989 cents per kWh. The original inteht E 

the Energy Charge) on Original Sheet 8.10. However, after reviewing the contrkt 

. -  on Original Sheet 8.9 upward by 0.8 cents. : r a  
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Since all of these revisions are simply corrections/clarifications to the previously 
approved tariffs the effective date will remain the same as on the prior schedules, 
October 1, 2007. 

During review of these minor changes should the Staff have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me (john.chapman@secoenerav.com; 352-793-3801 -5-1 005) 
or Steve Shurbutt at GDS Associates (Steve.Shurbutt@adsassociates.com; 770-425- 
81 00). For your reference purposes, the previously approved tariffs were reviewed 
by John Baxter. 

Director of Accounting & Finance 

JC/jr 

xc: James P. Duncan, CEO and General Manager 
Steve Shurbutt, GDS Associates 


